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8th November 2023  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,   
 
All children in Year 3 have the opportunity to attend Singers Hill Synagogue as part of their RE 
learning this term. This trip will enhance subject knowledge about the religion of Judaism and will 
help to embed respect and tolerance towards others, which links to our British Values teaching and 
No Outsiders ethos at Colmers Farm. It will also allow the children to understand further how people 
of different religions worship and celebrate.  
 
The children will be attending the Singers Hill Synagogue on Wednesday 22nd November. The 
trip will take part during school hours, so collection and lunch arrangements will be as usual. The 
children will be travelling to the venue via coach, which has been paid for by the school. 
 
We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £5 towards the cost of the trip which can be 
paid via Arbor.  
 
Please only fill in the form below if you DO NOT wish your child to attend. If you do not return the 
completed form, we will assume that you are happy for your child to take part in the visit.  
 
Thanks for your continued support.  
 
 
Miss Murphy 
Year 2 Teacher / RE Lead 
 

 

Singers Hill Synagogue - Wednesday 22nd November 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________  Class: _______________ 
 
 
I DO NOT consent for my child to visit Singers Hill Synagogue on Wednesday 22nd November. 
 
 
Parents/Guardian Name: 

Signature: 

Contact Number: 


